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Nikki Gouge called the meeting to order.  Kimberly Reckner moved to approve the June minutes with a 

second by Lydia Wagy.  Motion approved.. 

 

Treasurer's report showed a balance of $16,015.04.  Cheryl Adams moved to approve the report with a 

second by Paula Thies.  Motion approved. 

 

Open Issues 

 

Kimberly Reckner reported on digital issues.  She discussed the importance of protection from lawsuits 

for a cost of $490 per year.  No action taken. She discussed Google voice with no additional cost.  It 

was decided that Nikki Gouge would be the contact person. 

 

Tourism grant progress was discussed with Kimberly Reckner to submit progress reports to Missouri 

Main Street Connection.  Paula Thies moved with a second by Lydia Wagy to pay Mysamaris $2000 

for historical tour and website updates for the mural grant. 

 

No action take on banners. 

 

Economic report data was submitted by Cheryl Adams on July 14, 2022. 

 

No updates on downtown lighting. 

 

The  zine brochure will be reviewed at the next meeting in August. 

 

No one is able to attend the Missouri Main Street annual meeting at this time. 

 

Diana will contact bank about the debit card. 

 

New Business 

 

Kimberly Reckner presented a brochure with ideas for the “Holiday in the Park” she had prepared with 

the assistance of Daniel Stallman.  Discussion was held on proceeding with this project.   

 

She also reported on a T Mobile grant that is available but the deadline is in September.  Ideas for 

projects should be submitted on Asana as soon as possible. 

 

A brief discussion was held on preliminary planning for the annual Old Fashioned Christmas/Boat 

Parade.  Everyone is to work on their assigned parts.  Lydia Wagy will put the event on the Missouri 

Tourism website.  Kimberly  Reckner will work on redoing the Lewis & Clark window display. 

 

Sherry Monnig would like to purchase some additional Christmas decorations for downtown.  

Kimberly Reckner moved with a second by Paula Thies to commit $250 to purchase new decorations. 
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Ideas for the Chamber of Commerce Pumpkin Daze were presented by Diana Clark.   

 

Paula Thies moved to adjourn with a second by Lydia Wagy.  Motion carried.  The next meeting will be 

Tuesday August 9, 2022. 

 

Members in attendance:  Nikki Gouge, Cheryl Adams, Kimberly Reckner, Lydia Wagy, Diana Clarke, 

Paula Thies 


